INDIANA

Effective December 15t 2015,

Contractors will be required to schedule all Underslab inspections at a scheduled time using the
on-line inspection request system. This will be required for all trades performing Underslab work for
both residential and commercial installations. At the scheduled time of inspection, the work to be
inspected shall be uncovered and exposed or the contractor or contractor’s representative shall be on
site to uncover and expose the work needing inspected.

This policy is being put in place to protect the integrity of the contractors work and assure the
work is being inspected by the City of Fishers This process will take effect December 15" 2015 and
remain in place until April 15" 2016 or until the threat of sub-surface ground freezing subsides.
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